
Unit Leaders and Committee Members, 

Now that you have done your annual planning, please indicate the date that you will have your Friends of Scouting 

presentation. The presentation will last 10 – 15 minutes and involves a no-pressure talk that gives families an 

opportunity to support local Scouting. Therefore, it should be at a meeting that parents attend. This is easy for Cub 

Packs since families attend monthly. Boy Scout Troops should consider your quarterly Court of Honor or other 

event that parents attend. Hopefully Venturing Crews will have an appropriate event as well.  

The preferred months are January (usually the best month), February, or March. That is when your attendance is 

highest and it gives those who pledge the rest of the year to pay in installments.  

Please use this form to indicate your choice. Make sure to note the date on your calendar. Please the information 

below and submit to Old Colony Council, 2438 Washington Street, Canton, MA 02021 or fax form to  

(781) 828-0543 no later than December 31st.  

Thank you for your help. Your participation makes a difference. 

District: ______________ 

Pack #______ Troop #_______ Crew #_______ of 

______________________ (town) invites you to our meeting. 

Here are the details: 

Date: ________________ Time: ________________ 

Location: ________________________________  

Address: ________________________________  

    ________________________________  

Type of event (regular meeting, unit dinner, etc.):____________________________ 

Unit Contact (presenter will confirm attendance before the meeting):  

Name: ____________________________Day Phone: ( )________________ 

Email: ___________________________ Eve. Phone: ( )________________ 


